
 

 

Seattle celebration of True Parents Holy Wedding Anniversary, Heavenly Parent's 
Day and True Parents Day 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 27, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace and Blessings! 

 

The past week was full of celebration and different activities from Korea. I wish to thank and congratulate 

our community for being able to send three of our young members and 3 GPA and an ACLC pastor 

couple to join the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea. It is through your prayers and financial support that 

we were able to help them participate in the pilgrimage. Some of them have returned already and some 

are on their flight coming back to America. Keep praying for their safety and let us welcome them well. 

 

This Sunday, April 28th is our local celebration of the 64th True Parents Holy Wedding Anniversary, 

57th Heavenly Parent's Day and 65th True Parents Day. Come and join us at our Seattle Family Church in 

Ballard. Please see separate email for details. Take note that it will be a potluck Sunday. 

 

Special thanks to Korie Faris for her very inspiring message last Sunday, 4.21.2024. She will be sharing 

again on May 19th so make sure to come and join the Sunday Service that day. 

 

We are planning to join our Bellingham Community for a Sunday Service and fellowship in Linden, WA 

on May 26th. Watch out for additional information on this. 

 

Our Cheon Shim Won Night Prayer Vigil continues and I would like to again extend invitation to all of 

you to join us from 8:30 to 10:30 PM, Monday to Friday either in person or via Zoom. Morning Devotion 

continues every day from 6:00 to 7:00 AM. 

 

Let us offer our sincere devotion to heaven and always find ways to live for the sake of others. 

 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings be with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 


